Corp. Development & Federal Advocacy

ONCOR

September 19, 2011

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street – 27<sup>th</sup> Floor Toronto ON M4P 1E4 Oncor Electric Delivery 1616 Woodall Rodgers Freeway Dallas, TX 75202-1234

Tel 214 486 6825 michael.quinn@oncor.com

RE: Registration of interest in filing a plan for the East-West Tie Line – File Number: EB-2011-0140

Dear Ms. Walli:

In response to your letter dated August 22, 2011, inviting transmitters to indicate their interest in the East-West Tie Line, please accept this letter as registration by a future affiliate of Oncor Electric Delivery Company LLC of its interest in filing a plan for the development of the East-West Tie Line. An application for an Electricity Transmission License has been filed simultaneously with this registration of interest.

Please note the following persons are the main contacts for the designation process:

T. Michael Quinn

Vice President Corporate Development & Federal Advocacy of Oncor Electric Delivery Company LLC (214) 486-6825

michael.quinn@oncor.com

c: Ellen Buck

Technical Manager, Corporate Development of Oncor Electric Delivery Company LLC (214) 486-6295

ellen.buck@oncor.com

Sincerely,

T. Michael Quinn

Vice President Corporate Development & Federal Advocacy of Oncor Electric Delivery Company LLC

c: Greg McNab (Baker & McKenzie LP)